
DRAFT ENFIELD LOCAL PLAN CONSULTATION

l am writing to request that you remove all reference to Firs Farm Wetlands Policy SP
CL4.
as a Council Tax paying Resident of the London borough of Enfield I completely oppose
the plan to sell the Metropolitan open land with the areas of Firs Farm and the Wetlands.
This is a community asset and has proved valuable for many reasons including Health and
Well-being, Education and Environment, Recreational, Biodiversity and Sport.
Further more the Government and Council have encouraged all Enfield residents to go for
Walks for their mental health and  well being, this is an ideal place.
I look forward to a positive outcome during the consultation period.
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